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and Academic Programs 

October 3, 2012 

Dear Colleague: 

You are cordially invited to the second annual National Society of Collegiate 
Scholars new member induction ceremony. The National Society-of Collegiate 
Scholars is an honor society for freshmen and sophomore dedicated to the ideas 
of scholarship, leadership, and service. New members must have a GPA of 3.0 
or higher. 

The induction ceremony will be held on October 26, 2012, at 7:00pm in the 
Williamson Theater in building 1P, The Center for the Arts. Please RSVP to 
Jonna DeSantis at JonnaDesantis@csi.cuny.edu by October 20,2012. 

We look forward to having you join us for this event in celebration of the high 
standards of scholarship and service represented by our student inductees. We 
will also be recognizing several faculty and staff members as distinguished 
members of the NSCS. 

Best wishes, 

(~)~J~ 

Deborah Vess, Ph.D. 
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